
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Dear Families,

We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving 
Break with family. Holiday Season is upon 
us! We can feel the buzz in the classroom!

Sometimes during this season traditions might get mixed 
up with expectations. Trying to give your children a 
magical holiday experience we might fill our plates with 
too much. I encourage you to take a moment and realize 
that your child’s most valuable gift is quality time 
with you. If things get hectic, stop, breath and focus 
on your child. Listen to what they want to do, share 
stories of your favorite holiday memories. As we all 
know, time flies. Holiday season can be a time of 
reconnecting and wonder if you let it!

At school, we will have a multicultural celebration the 
last day of school. Please let us know if you have a 
childhood tradition, craft or food, you would like to 
share with us.

**Please help your child be aware of the weather and 
what gear they need to enjoy recess time.**  

Assembly: (at 8:30 unless otherwise noted)


Fri., Dec. 6	 	 RESPECT 	 12:30

Fri., Dec. 13	 	 Teachers


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 
(For more information see school wide newsletter) 

Thurs., Dec. 5	 Elementary 2 Night 		 5:30-6:30

Wondering about what Elementary 2 is all about? This is your night!

Fri., Dec. 20	 	 Half Day

	 	 	 11:00 Multicultural Holiday Fair- Families Welcome!
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




